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June 3, 1994

Note To: Doris Hoover

From: Bob Gramm

Subject: Placement of Topical Report in the PDR

I had originally forward a draft Topical Report from CER Corporation for
placement in the PDR. Due to copyright restrictions, you had returned the
document to me pending receipt of authorization from CER to reproduce the
document. In the interim, CER.has published a final version of .the report,,

and provided their authorization for the NRC to duplicate their report.

Attached is the final CER report, the CER letter that transmitted the draft
and final reports to the NRC, my original note to place the draft CER report
in the PDR, a letter requesting CER authorization to place the document in the
PDR, and CER's authorization for the NRC to reproduce the topical report.

'

Please forward the CER letters and report to the PDR. If there are.any
questions, I can be reached at-504-1010.

'
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cw
Bob Gramm

cc: (w/o attach)
RPEB R/F
Gary Zech
Carol Morris (DRIL action 94-127)
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